
RESL Ribbon Cutting

DOE-Idaho and contractor officials get ready to snip the ribbon on the new Radiological and 
Environmental Sciences Laboratory, located at the INL Research Center in Idaho Falls. The 
new lab replaces an aging facility located on the INL Site. The mission of RESL is to provide 
measurement quality assurance for programs that protect workers, the public and the 
environment.

Dignitaries including Deputy Assistant Secretary Shane Johnson and local government leaders 
joined Radiological and Environmental Sciences Laboratory employees and DOE-ID 
management for a ribbon-cutting ceremony for their new laboratory facility recently. The lab, 
located at the INL Research Center in Idaho Falls, replaces an aging facility at the INL Site.
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